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County Board Members,

Please vote “NO” to Authorizing the Purchase of Yahara Hills Land for County Landfill. There
are so many reasons why this project needs to be re-evaluated. This is isolating a whole
corner of Madison, we would like to see positive growth and development on the Eastside
of Madison. Any positive development and growth will be halted if this project goes
through. Calling the project a “sustainability campus” does not hide the fact that is a dump. 

This design has yet to be tested anywhere else so close to a densely populated area so
there are too many unknowns regarding the full impact to our quality of life, health and
safety, and property value.  We have already unexpectedly had to tolerate the ill-effects of
the Rodefeld landfill for the past 5 years; we have 8 more to go. We have been given zero
reasons to believe this new landfill will be a better neighbor. Please do not add on another
40 years of suffering for these communities; please vote “No”.

Alison
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